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ATTENDANCE
Well done to EYLI and 3BW 

who achieved 100% attendance 
last week.  Whole school 
attendance was 96.5%.

Our school gates are closed for vehicles between 8.30am-8.55am and 3.05pm-3.35pm

EASTER EGG RAFFLE
If parents would like to 

support our Easter Egg raffle, 
we would appreciate donations 

of Easter Eggs.  We will let 
you know when tickets are 

available.

HOAX TEXT MESSAGES
Please be aware a number of 
parents within Leicestershire 
have received text messages 

from someone purporting to be 
a school nurse, reminding them 
of an impending appointment.  

Please be advised that School 
Nurses do not send text 

messages as their first contact 
with parents.  If you receive a 

text message requesting 
information about your child, 

please do not engage.

MOTHERS DAY STALL
On Friday 20th March we will 

be holding a Mothers Day stall 
for children to purchase 

Mothers Day gifts during the 
school day.  Each item will be 

individually wrapped and prices 
will be between £1 - £2.  

Please send money in on the 
day with your child.

ROVING BOOKS
Roving Books, who have been 
very popular, are coming into 

school on Tuesday 17th March.  
Books will be available to view 
and purchase between 8.30am 

to 8.50am and 3.30pm to 
4.00pm.  Children will have the 
opportunity to purchase books 

in school time with their 
teachers.  Money envelopes will 

be issued nearer the time.

Children will be allowed to use 
their £1.00 “World Book Day” 

tokens to purchase books.  
These will be issued directly to 

class.

YEAR 6 TRIP
Year 6 will be visiting the 

Warning Zone on Monday 16th

March.  Separate letters have 
already been issued, a copy of 

which can be found on our 
website.  Please return reply 

slips to the school office.  This 
trip is now live on Parentpay in 

order for parents to make their 
contribution.

YEAR 5 PGL TRIP
Can we please remind parents 
that the final instalment is 

now due.

WORLD BOOK DAY
Following our recent World 

Book Day event, we raised an 
amazing £328.50.  This money 
will be used to purchase new 
books for school.  We would 
like to thank you for your 

continued support.

PARENTS EVENING
Our early parents evening will 
be on Wednesday 18th March 

from 3.30pm onwards, the late 
parents evening will be on 
Thursday 19th March from 

5.30pm onwards.  Letters have 
been issued, a copy can be 

found on our website.

YEAR 5 PGL TEST 
MESSAGES

During the week of the PGL 
trip we text daily updates to 
parents to let them know how 
the children are getting on.  

Test texts have been sent via 
School Jotter.  If you have not 
received your message, please 

ensure you are logged onto 
School Jotter (there should 

be a messages icon on the home 
screen).  Please contact the 
school office if you require 

assistance.
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YEAR 6 PARENT EVENT
Parents of children in Year 6 
are invited to support their 
children by joining them for 

an interactive learning 
experience.  This will take 

place on Thursday 19th March 
at 2.30pm in the KS2 hall.

EASTER DISCO
Our PTFA have organised an 
Easter Disco on Friday 27th

March.  Times are:
• Early Years/Year 1 – 4.30pm-

5.30pm.  £2 per ticket 
including sweets

• Years 2 and 3 – 6pm-7pm.  
£1.50 per ticket (sweets can 
be purchased on the night).

• Years 4,5,6 – 7.30pm-8.30pm.  
£1.50 per ticket (sweets can 
be purchased on the night).

We will let you know when 
tickets are available.

ROCK CHOIR
As from Monday 13th January, 

Rock Choir will be holding 
weekly sessions at Richmond 

from 7pm-9.30pm up until the 
Easter break.  For further 
information or to book your 

place please visit 
www.rockchoir.com or call 

01252 714276

YEAR 1 TRIP
Year 1 will be visiting Ash End 

Farm on Friday 24th April.  
Separate letters have already 
been issued, a copy of which 
can be found on our website.  
Please return reply slips to 

the school office.  This trip is 
now live on Parentpay in order 

for parents to make their 
contribution.

STAR OF THE WEEK
For children who have 

achieved Star of the Week, 
we are now inviting the 
relevant parents to our 

presentation assemblies each 
Friday.  Notifications will be 
sent via School Jotter at the 

beginning of each week.

Please check the messages 
icon on the home page for 

notifications.  If your 
messages icon is not displayed 

please log out and re-log in.  
Please note that phone calls 
are no longer being made to 
advise parents of Stars of 

the Week.

CORONAVIRUS

Please be aware that school is following Government guidance and receives daily updates.  There is a 
letter on our website with links that you may find helpful.  We have spoken to all children about the 

importance of handwashing and using tissues to “catch it, kill it, bin it”.  If your child has a 
temperature and is unwell we would ask, as always, that you keep them at home until they are well.  
We will inform you of any updates via a letter on the website and will text an alert to you when the 

letter is updated.

YEAR 3 PARENT EVENT
Parents of children in Year 3 
are invited to support their 
children by joining them for 

an interactive learning 
experience.  This will take 

place on Thursday 26th March 
at 9.00am in the round 

building hall.

EASTER HOLIDAY CLUB
A holiday club is being held at 

Richmond from Monday 6th April 
to Thursday 9th April.  To book a 

place please contact Kerry on 
07890 688852.  Details can also 
be found on our website under 

Parents/Letters to Parents 
tabs.
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